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APPENDIX C – PUBLIC OUTREACH/COMMENTS  

This project included an extensive public outreach program. The various components of 

this effort are described in this appendix. In addition, comments received as part of this 

process are included following this brief outreach overview. 

Comments received following both public meetings were overwhelmingly in support of the 

report (including letters from all the local State legislators) -- some comments from that 

meeting provided suggestions (such as; develop a non-precision approach to runway 21) 

that were incorporated into the last draft, presented to the public during a well-attended 

public informational meeting on November 18, 2014.  During both of these public 

informational meetings, most of the attendees supported the proposals. 

The County established an Airport Public Advisory Committee (APAC) with nine members 

from the local communities, businesses and environmental organizations.  The APAC 

formed an Airport Planning Advisory Committee to work with Stantec and the Airport 

Manager to develop and review this document.  This committee (8 members) included a 

lawyer, environmental representation, engineers, local business representatives and a real 

estate agent.  As note in Appendix B, this committee held many, open-to-the-public, 

meetings, beginning in October 2012, plus three Public Informational Meetings (January 

2013, November 2013 and November 2014).   They voted to recommend the draft to the 

APAC and County Commission for presentation to the public. In addition, they voted to 

support each of the 'preferred alternatives' included in the final draft Master Plan (all 6 of 8 

present at their last meeting supported the plan, each, voting specifically to support a 400' 

runway extension, designation of an additional hangar development area and addition of a 

non-precision approach (with lighting) to runway 21. 

The APAC also voted to support the final draft of the Master Plan and the County 

Commission approved both drafts to be presented to the public for comment. 

All the meetings were posted on the County web site, plus, the three Public Informational 

Meetings were advertised in local papers and notices, with drafts, were posted in both 

adjacent town offices, the County Courthouse and the Airport. 

Suggestions from the November 18, 2014 public informational meeting 

(minimal/corrections/edits) and additional suggestions from the FAA (reference BII vs CII 

timing) were incorporated in a final version which was presented to the APAC on January 

12, 2015 for their final recommendation and then to the Knox County Commission on 

Tuesday, January 13, 2015. The Commissioners approved the plan by a vote of 3-0. 
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Written public comments received as part of this Master 

Plan update are included in the pages that follow. 








































































































































































































































































































































